
JOINT PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Grady County and the Cities of Cairo and Whigham are conducting a Public Hearing 
to update the Grady County Joint Comprehensive Plan on Tuesday, March 18, 2025, 
at 5.00 pm, at Grady County Board of Commissioners, 33 17th Ave NW, Cairo, GA 
39827.  The current plan will expire on October 31, 2026.  In accordance with the 
Georgia Minimum Standards and Procedures for Local Comprehensive Planning 
(Chapter 110-12-1), each community must conduct a public hearing before the start of 
the planning process. 
 
The purpose of this hearing is to brief the community on the process to be used to 
update the comprehensive plan and offer opportunities for public participation and 
public input in the development of the plan.   
 
Copies of the current Comprehensive Plan are available for viewing and downloading at 
file:///C:/Users/oolubowale/Downloads/grady_county_comprehensive_plan_update_final_with_adopte
d_resolution_9-13-_2021.pdf  Or at the following local governments: 

                 
 
 
Grady County      City of Cairo 
33 17th Avenue NW                119 North Broad  
Cairo, GA 39827      Cairo, GA 39828 
229.377-1512                  229.377-1722 
Monday-Friday 8:00 am-5:00 pm    Monday-Thursday 8:30 am-5:00 pm  
  
 
City of Whigham                  
126 E. Broad Avenue             
Whigham, GA 39897           
229.762-4215                      
Monday-Friday 8:00 am-5:00 pm                                  
 
 
Questions should be directed to the cities of Cairo, Whigham or the Grady County 
Offices listed above or call Kay Olubowale, Southwest Georgia Regional Commission, 
229.522.3552 ext.112, respectively. 
 


